
               Wet Your Whistle 
                     and your dog’s whistle

      Friends of Lighthouse Field, a grassroots group supporting  
continued pet/family friendly use and enjoyment at Lighthouse 
Field State Beach, is waging an ongoing campaign to preserve and 
maintain Lighthouse Field and Its Beach  for off-leash access by              
             responsible pet owners and their best friends.

           Join Friends of Lighthouse Field in a fundraiser for

                  a new human pet-friendly water fountain  

                                   for Lighthouse Field.

                            

            Pelican Ranch wine tasting                      

                                 India Joze delectables 

                                        Silent auction

                           Friday, September 15, 6 pm to 8 pm

                         Pelican Ranch Winery

              Swift Street Courtyard, Westside Santa Cruz

      Tickets: $20/$25 Call: John McGuire @ 425-4744 or Matt Cocchi @ 423-4784 

       Email: info@folf.org – pet-friendly event – your dogs on leash are welcome

 If you can’t make it  - you will be missed, and do consider sending a donation to   

            FOLF: 849 Almar Avenue, Suite C-PMB414, Santa Cruz, CA 95060   
In merry old England, pub frequenters had a whistle baked into the rim or handle of their ceramic   
     cups. When they needed a refill, they used the whistle to get some service.  Wet your whistle is        
   the phrase inspired by this practice.  Now, Friends of Lighthouse Field is whistling up support for 
 a new dog-friendly water fountain at the new restroom facility at Lighthouse Field, including             
                        a plaque dedicating the fountain on behalf of Friends of Lighthouse Field 
            for the dog lovers of Santa Cruz and their canine friends.


